
 
 
                                  114 Old State Road 
                                  Ellisville, MO  63021 
                                  Phone:  (636) 394-2877 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2, 2012 
 
Re: GFA-1/200 to GFA-4/10 Subminiature PC Board Fuses with Leads 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Cooper Bussmann has dropped the UL Recognized and CSA Certified status for the 
1/200 to 4/10 amp range of the GFA Series of subminiature PCB fuses.  
This change in agency information affects the following part numbers:  

 

The GFA ½ to 5 amp ratings continue to have UL Recognized and CSA Certified status.  

The discontinuation of the UL Recognized and CSA Certified status for the 1/200 to 
4/10 amp fuse range does not affect their electrical properties, which remain the 
same.  

If you require any of the affected part numbers with UL Recognized status, the final 
order date will be no later than September 2, 2012.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this product change notice, please 
contact your local Cooper Bussmann Sales Representative or Applications 
Engineering at fusetech@cooperindustries.com.   

Thank you for your business and cooperation during this upcoming transition.  

 
 

 

 

GFA‐1/200 GFA‐1/50 GFA‐1/16 GFA‐15/100 GFA‐3/10
GFA‐1/100 GFA‐1/32 GFA‐1/10 GFA‐2/10 GFA‐4/10
GFA‐1/64 GFA‐1/20 GFA‐1/8 GFA‐1/4
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